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By: Xu Jin 
       Sr. Product Manager 
       JXu5@littelfuse.com 

 

 

Type of Notification:  Change packing reel for GDT parts (LS type) 

 

Description of Change:  

LF will change the packing reel for GDT parts (LS type). The size of the package and the quantity of 
products in the package remain the same. 
 

current reel new reel 

  

 
Impacted Part Number: 
 

 
 
Actual finish goods won’t be affected by this change. This change will be effective from Nov. 1nd.  
If you have any query about this change, please contact our local Littelfuse Sales Office or Littelfuse 
authorized Distributors. 


